
From:  

Jonathan H. Liu  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

I understand that traffic congestion is an issue but hasn't there been enough damage done to the Rose 
Quarter area already by running a highway through it? We need solutions that revitalize that region 
rather than just adding more highway. 
ODOT needs to provide an environmental impact statement to show that this proposed expansion will 
not simply make things worse, and fix existing roads and and make them safer before building even 
more.  

 


